
 

 

 

April 15, 2025 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
  
 
RE: Informational Filing - Cancellation/Relinquishment of Certificate of Authority for Ting, Inc. 

Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Ting, Inc. was granted a Certificate of Authority (“COA”) by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
to provide wireless telecommunications service in the State of South Dakota.  
 
Ting, Inc. has no telecommunications customers or operations in South Dakota as of December 31, 2024. 
For these reasons, we request that the Commission cancel the COA on file as soon as possible. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 794-3488 or regulatory@csilongwood.com if you have 
questions or concerns.  
 

Best Regards,  

/s/Mark Lammert 

Mark Lammert 
Attorney-in-Fact  
Ting, Inc. 
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